
Character Reference Letter For Pet Adoption

From,
George Williams
2349 Cross Street
Chester Township, MI 49078
Date: August 1, 1999

Dear Sir,
I am pleased to be able to write this letter of reference for Mrs Leslie Hunt and
her dog Rocky. Mrs Hunt has rented my two-bedroom flat in London since May
2008. During that time I have found her to be both a responsible tenant and pet
owner. I have experienced no problems as a result of Rocky living on the
property.
Rocky is a friendly dog who does not bark or cause a nuisance to the neighbours.
Whenever I have visited the property, he has been very well-behaved. I have seen
no evidence of Rocky having caused damage to the property or furnishings. Mrs
Hunt has always kept the property clean, tidy and free of dog odours and hair.

I have no hesitation in recommending Mrs Hunt and Rocky to you as tenants. If
you would like to discuss this further, please call me at 510-220-5349. 
Kind Regards,
George Williams





